
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/28/2011 3:58:31 PM 
To: 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov' (tas@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: Vallejo Solar Project 

FYI, Have them contact Gary, 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 03:56 PM 
To: Jeung, Gary P 
Subject: Re: Vailejo Solar Project 

No. This was something at the shipyard as I recall. Maybe two years ago. We met with these 
folks at the PUC, 

From: Jeung, Gary P 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 03:54 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Vailejo Solar Project 

Not that I am aware of. Do you know if this is the project that was marketed by Larry As era out near 
American Canyon. I saw a slide package from 2010 browsing the internet where he references PG&E 
as the offtaker on a 6.7 MW project but I am not familiar with it. 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 3:53 PM 
To: Jeung, Gary P 
Cc: Wan, Fong; Kuga, Roy M 
Subject: Re: Vailejo Solar Project 

Was there any bilateral activity ? 

From: Jeung, Gary P 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 03:32 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Wan, Fong; Kuga, Roy M 
Subject: FW: Vailejo Solar Project 

Brian: 

Checked with our group and nothing from what we can see suggests they bid into the latest PV RFC or 
the general RPS RFC. 

gary 
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From: IppHarteH I 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 3:31 PM 

To: Jeung, Gary P; Alvarez, Roy 

Cc: I Redacted 
Subject: RE: Vallejo Solar Project 

No one with those details bid into the RPS or PV RFOs, 

From: Jeung, Gary P 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 3:20 PM 

To: Alvarez, Roy; I PpHartpH I 

Cc: I Redacted I 

Subject: FW: Vallejo Solar Project 

Does this project ring a bell? 

gary 

From: Cherry, Brian K 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 3:18 PM 

To: Wan, Fong; Kuga, Roy M; Jeung, Gary P 

Cc: Allen, Meredith; Bottorff, Thomas E 

Subject: Vallejo Solar Project 

I received a call from Commissioner Simon regarding feedback he received on a solar 
proposal for the Mare Island Shipyard. Recall, that well over a year ago a politically 
connected group presented a proposal to PG&E to build solar on the abandoned naval 
base. I haven't heard anything regarding that project since then and now the 
Commissioner says that the venture partners are not seeing any progress with PG&E. 
Can someone give me a status update on this ? I'm assuming they are out of the 
money. Did they participate in the RFO ? 
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